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April 15, 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

At the end of the 2023-2024 School Year, Randolph County Schools will be collecting all of the school-issued Chromebooks from our students. We hope our students were able to get the most from these devices, and their educational experience has been enhanced with the ability to have one-to-one capabilities in the classroom. 
The collections for each school will take place the week of May 13th through May 17th.  When your child’s school announces their specific collection date, your child will need to turn in the following items:
· School issued Chromebook
· School issued charger for the Chromebook
· School issued Chromebook case/sleeve 
If your child does not have the above items on collection day, the following fees will be assessed, and an invoice will be mailed home:
· Missing Chromebook  - $50 
· Missing charger - $10
· Missing case/sleeve - $10
Failure to turn in any of the above items or failure to make a payment for loss of items could result in your child not receiving a Chromebook for the 2024-2025 school year. If you have any questions, please contact the Randolph County Schools Technology Department at 304-636-9150 Ext. 140 or email rmchenow@k12.wv.us . 
Thank you,

Rochelle Chenoweth
Randolph County Schools Technology Director
Please see the back of this form for information on the 2024-25 Chromebooks.
2024-2025 Chromebook Devices

Students in grades K-12 will receive Chromebooks to use for educational purposes.

Students in K-2 will keep their Chromebooks at school.  
Students in grades 3-12 will transport their devices to and from school each day.

Chromebooks, chargers and provided cases are the property of Randolph County Schools.  

Students should NOT:

· Add stickers or drawings (in ink, pencil, or paint) to the Chromebook, charger, or case

· Take apart or remove screws, protective coverings or keyboard keys

· Intentionally damage or deface the Chromebook in any way

· Eat or drink around Chromebook

Students should:

· Keep the device clean

· Keep the device in a safe location and always in a provided case when not in use

· Carry and handle with care when using the device 

· Understand it is a loaned device and not personal property

· Turn in the device when repair is needed

Periodic inspections on the care and condition of the Chromebooks will be done by the Randolph County Schools Technology Department, your child’s principal, and/or your child’s teacher(s).  Improper care of the device may result in loss of use.  Intentional damages will also result in a fine/fee for repair.  Schools may also give student consequences due to the improper care of or technology misuse per Policy 4373.  

Chromebooks, charger, and the case should be turned in to the student’s school if the student is moving or changing schools.  Chromebooks will be collected at the end of each school year. 

Students and parents will receive a Chromebook contract for their review each year.  
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